
Printed on: 26/02/2019 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

25/02/2019  10:19:522019/0916/T COMMNT Leanne Bassett I watched 41 Frognal take down many rear garden  trees on Feb 8 2019. I was horrified.  I would like 

confirmation that they had proper permission on the 8th. I am obviously confused as the letter of intent only 

came out on the 19th.

They also took down a tree about 15 months ago and I am sure they did not have permission.
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